
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Our ref:  FCO/HWO 

 

 

4th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Prom, Hellaby Hall Hotel; Tuesday 2nd July 2024 

 

The Year 11 Prom is fast approaching, and as the time draws closer, we wish to update you on the finer 

details. This year's Prom will be held at Hellaby Hall Hotel on Tuesday 2nd July 2024.  

 

Tickets are due to be released on Monday 25th March 2024 and will cost £40. Tickets must be paid in full, the 

deadline for payment will be Friday 26th April 2024. If you have any issues around payment or wish to discuss 

this further, please contact one of the Year 11 team who can pass any queries onto the finance team.  

 

Included in the price is a three-course meal, a mocktail on arrival, red carpet entrance, ample picture 

opportunities with access to a professional photographer, a selfie booth, DJ and much more.  

 

For students to be eligible to the Prom they must meet the following expectations;  

• Attendance above 92%. 

• Behaviour below 0.5 per day. 

 

Your child will not be eligible to the Prom if; 

• Parks are persistent and they are not invested in their learning. 

• 2+ Exclusions. 

• Attendance below 92%. 

 

It is a privilege not a right to attend and Maltby Academy reserve the right to refuse any student 

attendance to and including the day of the Prom for poor behaviour.  

 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please contact the Year 11 team by ClassCharts or 

you can email - info@maltbyacademy.com  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Copley 
 

 

Miss Copley 

Year 11 Student Achievement Leader, Teacher of Physical Education 

 


